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06th April 2021 
 
 
Ms Claire Kerrane T.D. 
Leinster House 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 
DO2 XR20 
 
 
PQ ref 15482/21 
 
* To ask the Minister for Health the number of persons employed in CAMHS in County 
Roscommon; the number of vacancies waiting to be filled.* 
 
Dear Deputy Kerrane, 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.  I have 
examined the matter and the following outlines the position; 
 
Actual WTE’s Roscommon/East Galway 
CAMHS Service: 
 

12 WTE’s 

Vacant WTE’s Roscommon/East Galway 
CAMHS Service: 
 
 

0.5 WTE’s 
 

Actual WTE’s CAMHS Connect Day 
Hospital: 

1.9 WTE’s 

Vacant WTE’s CAMHS Connect Day 
Hospital: 

9 WTE’s * 

 
* We are currently awaiting funding allocation to recruit the additional 9 posts for the CAMHS 
Connect Service as identified as part of the proposal but forward to the DOH last year. 
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I trust this information is of assistance to you, but should you have any further queries, please contact 
me. 
 
   
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
___________________________ 
Charlie Meehan 
Head of Mental Health Services 
Community Healthcare West 
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